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December 4, 1952 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

I remember thé conversation well. 
Unfortunately it turns out that on the day you 
memtion there is a dedication of the Great Neck 
Synagogue, which I helped to found, and I am 
going to have to go out and spend the day there. 

Congratulations on your installation. 
Mrs. Wouk and I wish you the best success.in your 
pulpit. Warmest regards. 

Cordially yours, 

Soule




